
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/12/2017 3:40:42 PM
Subject: FW: Invitation to Lieutenant Governor - 2017 Senior P.R.E.P. Events

Attachments: 2017 Senior PREP Brochure.pdf

Please advise.
 
Lily
 

From: Newman, Jordan [mailto:jnewman@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 3:38 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Broome, Darryl ; Page, Hank 
Subject: Invitation to Lieutenant Governor - 2017 Senior P.R.E.P. Events
 
Good morning Lily,
 
I hope you are doing well! I wanted to reach out to you in regards to the Lieutenant Governor’s possible 
presence at the LGOA’s 2017 Senior P.R.E.P. (Planning and Resources for Emergency Preparedness) events.
 
The LGOA developed and maintains Senior P.R.E.P., a program designed to raise awareness of the importance 
of individual emergency preparedness for South Carolina’s senior population, in partnership with the South 
Carolina Emergency Management Division (SCEMD) and Walgreens Company (see attached for brochure). This 
program provides accessible emergency preparedness information for older adults and adults with disabilities 
via all 114 Walgreens store locations across South Carolina.
 
Each year the LGOA coordinates two Senior P.R.E.P. kickoff events at selected Walgreens store locations. In 
the past, previous Lieutenant Governors have made appearances at these events to help promote this 
initiative, and senior citizen attendees were very grateful and appreciative of the opportunity to interact with 
the Lieutenant Governor himself. We are currently working to confirm the Senior PREP event dates for the 
2017 year, however we wanted to check with you on the Lieutenant Governor’s availability as we would really 
like for him to participate, if possible.
 
I have listed the proposed dates and locations by county below.
 

®  June 16, 2017 or June 23, 2017 -Hurricane Awareness | Horry County (Myrtle Beach)

®  September 22, 2017 or September 29, 2017 - National Preparedness Month/Flu Shot & Open 
Enrollment | Richland County (Columbia)
 

If you would like, I am happy to discuss this initiative and our public/private partnership with Walgreens 
further, and/or answer any questions you may have.
 
Please let me know your thoughts on the Lieutenant Governor’s potential participation, and if any of these dates are 
feasible for his schedule so that we may plan accordingly. I appreciate your time and attention to this matter, and I 
look forward to hearing from you.
 
Best,
 
Jordan
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Jordan Newman, APM, CIRS
Program Manager
Information and Referral Assistance
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-0533, Fax 803-734-9887
Jnewman@aging.sc.gov 
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intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
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